
    

  

     

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

  
(By email) 

 
Our Ref:  MGLA210120-0820 

 
24 January 2020 

 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received 
on 21 January 2020.  Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 
(FOI) 2000.  
 
Our response to your request is as follows: 
 
1. A yearly breakdown from 1st January 2015 to 31st December 2019 of the number of 

additional sites built for Gypsies and travellers in your area.  
  
The GLA is not a local authority, however there are no authorised Gypsy and Traveller sites on 
GLA land. 
  
2. Does your authority have a Gypsy and Traveller Accommodation Need Assessment for new 

pitches? 
  
The GLA does not undertake such an assessment, this is the responsibility of the local authority 
that the proposed new pitch is located. 
  
3. What is the need identified by your authority’s Gypsy and Traveller Accommodation Need 

Assessment for new pitches, and what period does this GTANA cover? 
  
Please see the response to point 2 
  
4. How many sites have been identified by your authority for its up to date 5 year ‘supply of 

specific deliverable sites’ 
  
It is the responsibility of the local authority to identify any potential sites within its boundary. 
 
5. A yearly breakdown from 1st January 2015 to 31st December 2019 of many times you have 

obtained injunctions preventing unauthorised camping. 
  
The GLA has not obtained any injunctions during the period mentioned. 
 
 



 
 

 

If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference at the top of this letter.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 

 
Information Governance Officer  
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
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